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MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

CREDIBLE ELECTIONS CRITICAL FOR INVESTMENT AND GROWTH 
 
In light of recent developments in the electoral process in Guyana, AMCHAM T&T wishes to 
reiterate the sentiments of our colleagues, AmCham Guyana on this subject. 
 
Businesses and societies flourish, investment flows and countries grow where the rule of law is 
strong. As such, credible elections in which every legitimate vote is counted in a transparent 
manner, are the foundation of the rule of law.  
 
We urge all parties and government officers, including GECOM officials, to act in the best interest of 
Guyana’s development and ensure that when it is concluded, the 2020 electoral process ensures 
that every vote is counted credibly and transparently. 
 
We look forward to supporting our colleagues in the Guyanese business community through 
AmCham Guyana and to working with whoever is elected to lead the government once credible 
results have been delivered to the Guyanese people. 
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For more information contact the AMCHAM T&T Secretariat at 1-868-622-4466 
 


